From: Robert Barden

To: medboardconsultation

Subject: ‘Public consultation on Good medical practice’
Date: Friday, 3 August 2018 11:25:38 AM

Dear Sirs,

I would like to make two comments
1) You cannot silence conscience
2) Mutual respect is essential in all medical practice.

Please do not impose unnecessary restrictions on doctors. Independent thinking is one of our remaining
strengths.

Yours faithfully,
(Dr.) Robert Barden
Sydney


mailto:medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au

